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BDA Submits Comment Letter – MSRB 2015 Strategic
Priorities.
The Bond Dealers of America submitted a comment letter to the MSRB in response to its request for
input on its strategic priorities for 2015.

BDA’s letter focuses on:

Municipal Advisor Regulation and Education●

Municipal Entity Protection●

Price Transparency●

MSRB Rule Language and Objectivity●

Cost-Benefit Analysis Should be More Rigorous and●

Education, Outreach and Market Leadership●

You can find BDA’s final comment letter here.
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